
Partridge Snow & Hahn LLP is pleased to announce the
relocation of its Providence Office

Description

September 3, 2013Â – Partridge Snow & Hahn LLP, the Providence-based business law and litigation firm,
announced today that it has relocated to three floors of the Textron Building at 40 Westminster Street.Â 
Managing Partner David Gilden said, â€œWe outgrew our headquarters and have expanded into a much larger
space downtown. Our clients will find our new, energy-efficient office to be comfortable and easily
accessible.â€• Gilden noted that to further benefit clients, the Firmâ€™s offices have been designed to enable
and encourage more collaboration among attorneys and staff.Â  The Firm also upgraded its technology
capabilities in order to facilitate communications with clients.Â  Gilden added, â€œWith our roots in the
Providence area, we are pleased to affirm our commitment to Rhode Island and continue to provide legal
counsel that best serves the needs of the business and nonprofit communities in the region.â€•

The Firmâ€™s telephone and web site contact information remain the same. We may be reached by telephone
at 401-861-8200 or through our website, www.psh.com.
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